
Class 5 Newsletter 

                  Summer Term – 15/06/18 

Welcome back!  I hope you all had an enjoyable break!  I can’t believe this is our last half 
term in school before Year 6 leave us to start their high schools.  It’s set to be both a busy 

and enjoyable time that will prepare the children for the next part of their journey as well as 
give them memories of primary school for life.   

This Week... 
  
Maths  
We have been looking at measurement and estimation.  We have been using our Maths 
knowledge and skills to answers questions such as: How many hairs on the average head? 
How many times might we blink in a lifetime? How many daisies on the school field?  
English 
We have written and typed formal thank-you letters to the magistrates who visited our class 
before half-term.  We have also finished ‘Kensuke’s Kingdom’ and completed book reviews.  
 
Across the Curriculum 
In R.E we have been thinking about faith; what it is, and how it affects peoples’ lives.  
 We have been studying scientific symbols and drawing electrical circuits with them in our 
Science lesson. We have also started planning our YEAR 6 ENTERPRISE PROJECT (more 
details to follow!) 

Next Week... 
Maths 
We will be recapping 
mental and written 
calculation including 
solving puzzles and 
problems involving 
addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and 
addition.  
English 
We will be creating our 
own fantasy stories 
based on a short film 
‘Something Fishy’.  We 
will also start reading 
our last class novel of 
the year ‘Wonder’ by R.J. 
Palacio.  

Important Dates 

 
 
 
 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you 
may have. 

 Monday18th June – Father’s Day ‘Cake and a Cuppa’ afternoon 
 Friday 29th June - Non-uniform day in exchange for prizes for the tombola stall at our PTA TABLE TOP SALE 
 Wed 4th July 3:30pm-5pm PTA Table Top Sale  
 Provisional date for SPORT’S DAY – Thursday 5th July @ 1pm 
 Sunday 8th July – Leavers’ Service @ St Christopher’s Church (9:30am). I hope to see you all there to celebrate your 

child’s time at Lea Endowed 
 Tuesday 10th July – SATs results returned to school 
 Thursday 12th July @ 6pm Year 6 End of Year Production 
 Thursday 19th July @ 9:15am Year 6 Leavers’ Service in school 
 Friday 20th July @ 2pm School Closes for Summer 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       Don’t Forget! 
 Picture News is now available on our School Website!  Please share this with your child each week to enhance their 

knowledge and understanding of the world around us. 
 
    Special News! 

 
Curriculum Award – Adam 

 
Christian Value – Humility - Alyssa 



 


